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PROHIBITION OF PLAYING POKEMON GO AT ALL 

INLAND REVENUE BOARD OF MALAYSIA (IRBM) 

PREMISES 

Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia (IRBM) has ruled with immediate 

effect all its premises is a prohibited area from playing Pokemon 

Go. 

This was made due to security exposure of the game to it’s 

premises including data and information exposure. 

All IRBM officers and the public are to strictly follow this 

prohibition. 

Should there be any enquiries kindly communicate directly with the 

IRBM Hasil Care Line at 1-800-88-5436 or providing feedback at the 

following link: 

http://maklumbalas.hasil.gov.my/ 
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THANK YOU 
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